
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
July 7, 2005 

 
 
 

 
Honorable Joe Davis, Sr. 

Alderman, 2nd Aldermanic District 
Room 205, City Hall 
 

SUBJECT: 2ND ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #050218 
  REMOVE WINTER NIGHT PARKING ON  

  WEST MEDFORD AVENUE FROM 
  WEST BALDWIN STREET TO WEST ARMITAGE AVENUE 
 

Dear Alderman Davis: 
 

 With the introduction of the four-way stops on West Medford Avenue at West 
Baldwin Street and West Armitage Avenue, and the lifting of the through highway status 
on West Medford Avenue between West Baldwin Street and West Armitage Avenue, the 

above-captioned parking restriction is no longer needed.  This restriction allowed 
residents to park on this through highway during the winter months of the year where it 

was previously illegal to do so.  This change in the ordinance will keep our records in 
order, and will not change how residents park on the street at night.  Therefore, 
legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee 

meeting to remove the above-captioned parking restriction. 
 

      Very truly yours, 
 
 

 
      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 
 
RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
July 7, 2005 

 
 
 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 
Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 
SUBJECT: 8TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #050218 

  EXCEPTIONS TO ALTERNATE-SIDE NIGHT 
  PARKING ON WEST SCOTT STREET FROM 

  SOUTH 25TH STREET TO SOUTH 26TH STREET 
 
Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 
 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at 

the next Public Safety Committee meeting to add the above location to the list of streets 
on which overnight parking is allowed on both sides of the street.  
 

       
      Very truly yours, 

 
 
 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
      City Engineer 

 
RWB:lja 
c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
July 7, 2005 

 
 
 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 
Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 
SUBJECT: 8TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #050218 

  EXCEPTIONS TO ALTERNATE-SIDE NIGHT 
  PARKING ON SOUTH 25TH STREET FROM 

  WEST ORCHARD STREET TO WEST LAPHAM STREET 
 
Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 
 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at 

the next Public Safety Committee meeting to add the above location to the list of streets 
on which overnight parking is allowed on both sides of the street. 
 

       
      Very truly yours, 

 
 
 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
      City Engineer 

 
RWB:lja 
c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
July 7, 2005 

 
 
 

Honorable James N. Witkowiak 
Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 
SUBJECT: 12TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #050218 

  EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE NIGHT PARKING 
  ON SOUTH 1ST  STREET FROM WEST MITCHELL STREET 

  TO WEST MAPLE STREET 
 
Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 

 
 The above location was inadvertently removed from the list of streets on which 

overnight parking is allowed on both sides of the street.  To rectify this situation, we will 
prepare legislation for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to add 
the above location to the list of streets on which overnight parking is allowed on both 

sides of the street. 
 

 
      Very truly yours, 
 

 
 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
      City Engineer 
 

RWB:lja 
c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
July 7, 2005 

 
 
 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 
Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 
SUBJECT:  14TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #050218 

  REMOVE NO PARKING 2:00 AM TO 6:00 AM 
  ON THE WEST SIDE OF SOUTH BURRELL STREET 

  FROM EAST SMITH STREET TO EAST CLARENCE STREET 
 
Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 
 Since this segment of roadway has two-side night parking privileges, the above-

captioned parking restriction is no longer needed.  Therefore, legislation will be prepared 
for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the above-
captioned parking restriction. 

 
 

      Very truly yours, 
 
 

 
      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 
 
RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 
 


